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James H. Law Elementary is committed to the goal of providing a quality education for every 

child in our school. At James H. Law we believe in cultivating every student to become global 

leaders of tomorrow. We will set high expectations, provide effective instructional practices and 

social emotional support within a safe environment.  

Through the collaborative efforts of students, teachers, parents, and community, we will support 

our students to achieve success. James H. Law Elementary intends to include parents in all 

aspects of the school’s Title I Program. That all stakeholder involvement will encourage all 

students at Law reach their highest potential and achieve academic success. 

PARENT ENGAGEMENT 

James H. Law Elementary will host a minimum of four, flexible meetings. Open House is held 

within the first two weeks of September each school year during which we review with parents 

the Title 1 School requirements and the school’s Parent/Family Engagement Policy. Additionally, 

the principal updates parents on school test data, adequate yearly progress status, and facilitates a 

review of the school’s improvement plan. 

At Open House, parents are provided the opportunity to formally visit their child’s classroom to 

become better informed about grade level expectations and their student’s academic progress. 

Parents will also be invited to participate in a parent-teacher conference at least twice a year to 

discuss their child’s progress. 

James H. Law Elementary annually invites parents to participate in review and revision meetings 

and are encouraged to examine and discuss our School Improvement Plan, the School Compact 

and the Parent/Family Engagement Policy. 

An organized PTO has been established in our school to create a forum for parental input and 

involvement. Our PTO affiliation connects our school to parental involvement resources at the 

state and national level. 

James H. Law Elementary communicates with parents in a timely manner regarding the state’s 

curricular and assessment expectations, school wide requirements in relation to the delivery of 

instruction, the techniques utilized to evaluate student work, and individual classroom routines 

pertinent to the academic success of our students. 

In order to communicate effectively with parents, James H. Law Elementary uses a variety of 

communicative techniques to encourage parent participation and deliver important information in 
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hopes of creating productive dialogue between home and school concerning improved student 

achievement: 

• School Calendars 

• Monthly Newsletters 

• Title 1 Parent Meetings/PTO Meetings 

• School Open House/ Parent-Teacher Conferences 

• Title 1 School Policy 

• Title 1 School Compact 

• School Website/ Parent Link (phone call system) 

• Communication Folders 

• Progress Reports and Report Cards 

 


